
Calmar City Council 
Special Meeting 

April 21, 2015 @ 5:30 p.m. 
Calmar City Hall 

 
Mayor Frana called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.  Present were:  Kleve, Schissel, Sabelka and 
Zweibahmer. Huinker arrived at 7:10 p.m.  Also present was Chris an engineer with Aecom Engineering, 
Matt Bullerman, Junior Boyer, Joe Ward and Lance Peters. 
 
Chris presented the council with information on Aecom Engineering and what services they could 
provide the City of Calmar.  Questions were answered and various options discussed.   He stated they 
are an “all service” engineering company.   Discussed briefly were they current and projected DNR 
regulations for our sewer plant.  
 
The written resignation of Lance Peters, city police officer was discussed.  Mr. Peters has been hired by 
Winneshiek County and will begin work there on May 4, 2015. Various options were discussed in length.  
Council agreed to advertise for a replacement for Officer Peters and to go thru the process of hiring a 
new police officer.  
 
Mayor Frana declared the meeting adjourned at 7:29 P.M. 
 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Keith Frana, Mayor 
 
 
ATTEST: _______________________________________ 
   Michele Elsbernd, City Clerk 


